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From: Ally Ota <Alexandria.Ota@pdce.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 8:52 AM
To: Acks - DNR, Alex
Cc: Venessa Chase; Cassie Gonzalez
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] :Harold 6Y-312 Base of Productive Zone

Good Morning Alex, 
You are correct, this spacing unit was extremely tight and this small deviation from plan to drill caused us to pull in the 
NWNW of Section 10. We are working with outside council to get a DSU for this well submitted.  
 
Please let me know if you need anything further from us at this time.  
 

Ally Ota | Regulatory Analyst | PDC Energy, Inc. | O: 303-831-3931 | C: 435-671-7477 
 

From: Cassie Gonzalez <Cassie.Gonzalez@pdce.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 4:11 PM 
To: Ally Ota <Alexandria.Ota@pdce.com> 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] :Harold 6Y-312 Base of Productive Zone 
 
 

Cassie Gonzalez | Regulatory Analyst | PDC Energy, Inc. | O: 303-381-9329 | Cassie.Gonzalez@pdce.com 
 

From: Acks - DNR, Alex <alex.acks@state.co.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 4:00 PM 
To: Cassie Gonzalez <Cassie.Gonzalez@pdce.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] :Harold 6Y-312 Base of Productive Zone 
 
Hi Cassie - 
 
I am concerned about the BPZ on this well, Harold 6Y-312 (API 123-45752). The WSU as approved was extremely tight 
and the BHL/BPZ ended up 14' further south than planned. 
 
Please confirm the BPZ/BHL with validated data such as a survey plat to show that the 460' WSU setback hasn't been 
pushed into NWNW Section 10 4N 64W by the completion. 
 
--  

Alex Acks 

Permit and Completions Specialist 

Pronouns: They/Them 
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 P 303.894.2100 x 5135 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203 

alex.acks@state.co.us / www.colorado.gov/cogcc  


